Immanuel Lutheran School

Home of the Eagles

417 High Ave. P.O. Box 448
Gaylord, MN 55334
507-237-2804

The school day begins at 8:25am
and ends at 3:25pm

Lunch Menu: January 21-25, 2019

Monday- Chili/black beans, cheese/crackers,
carrots, apple halves, butter/jelly sandwich,
milk COOKIE DAY

Tuesday- Scalloped potatoes, ham, peas, pear
sauce, butter/jelly sandwich, milk
Wednesday- Tator tot hotdish, sweet
potatoes, green beans, banana, butter/jelly
sandwich, milk

Thursday- Macaroni-n-cheese, broccoli,
cauliflower, pineapple, butter/jelly sandwich,
milk

Friday- Sloppy Joes, bun, refried beans, cole
slaw, applesauce, milk

ILS Calendar
Jan. 21-“ Bring a Friend to School” Day
Jan. 22- Away Game at Nicollet
Jan. 24- Home Game with St. Peter
Jan. 25- SCIENCE MUSEUM ASSEMBLY
Jan. 27-Feb. 1: National Lutheran Schools

Week
Chapel

We saw “faith in action” this week as our students
and their families went over the $600 mark for
the Concordia Military Project! $716.73 to
provide religious materials that will give them the
hope of eternal salvation in Jesus Christ! What an
overwhelming mission project this has been!
God’s bless you all for what you have done to help
the military to put their trust in the Savior as they
live through harm’s way and separation from
loved ones.
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From the Principal’s Office

* You are invited to Mayer Lutheran, Jan.
27" from 5-6:30 pm, for an Open House.
This would be an excellent chance for
students in 5"-8" grade to see what
Mayer has to offer for your child’s
education.

* We are excited to have our friends
coming to school on Monday. ALL
students should remember there is NO
BUSING Monday.

* Theme days for Lutheran School’s week
were sent home this week for families to
prepare how they wish to participate.

* Next Friday the Science Museum of
Minnesota will be at ILS to present an
assembly on Solids, Liquids, and Gases.
Area Lutheran schools will be joining us
for this special presentation.

* Congratulations to our Basketball teams
for their wins in Hutchinson on Thursday!

Classroom News
Mrs. Selle’s News: PreK 3 & Toddlers:

This week in our Pre-K 3 class we are learning about
bears. Along with bears we have been tracing the
letter B, looking at letters in our names, counting,
and matching colors. The children enjoyed reading
We’re Going on a Bear Hunt. We traveled through
tall grass, a cold river, oozy mud, a forest, a
snowstorm, and tiptoed into a narrow cave to find a
bear! Our friends had fun doing the bear crawl and
playing in the gym. The children had a fun-filled
week of learning!
Anchored in Christ, Mrs. Selle




Mrs. Bernau’s News: PreK-4

In our class we all love Jesus; we know that He is
our Savior. During our Jesus time we are learning
about some of the miracles that Jesus did. This
week we heard about blind Bartimaeus, a beggar
who sat by the city gate. Jesus was passing by and
Bartimaeus called out for Jesus to heal him. We
remember these Bible words that Jesus said, “l am
the Light of the world.” John 9:5. We are working on
building our vocabulary words and meaning of
words. As we study about winter animals and arctic
animals the next two weeks, some of the words we
will learn are burrow, hibernate, tunnel, talons and
many more. Our letter for the week was “Mm” for
mouse, monkey, mini-muffins, money, macaroni,
and milk. We are working hard on identifying
numbers.
Jesus is the Light of the world!
Mrs. Bernau

Mrs. Heine’s News- f.l(ind’ergarten:

The kindergarten children are working diligently on
their next two books Snow and A Trip To The Park
as well as reading and writing full sentences. We're
learning that a sentence has 5 parts. We're
reviewing short words with the 1* vowel sound
(short vowel). We’re continuing work with money
and telling time as well as writing our numbers
correctly and neatly. We're finishing Old Testament
stories and working on singing as well as reading
our Bible songs. We’re so excited about Friend Day
and Lutheran School Week.
In Christ, Mrs. Heine

Miss Goltermann’s News: Gr. 1-2

This week we learned how God showed His power
to Elijah, yet spoke to him in a whisper. When Elijah
felt alone, God reminded him that He is always
there. We concluded the week with Naaman and
Elisha and saw how God’s power was able to cure
Naaman’s illness. Our lessons on double-digit
addition with regrouping have been going well with
the second graders. They have also started learning
cursive letters that use a downward stroke. First
graders are working on words with a short “e” and
words that have blends with “s”. We began a story
about the author, Dr. Seuss. We are also learning

how to spell number words. Together we have been
enjoying several Native American stories. We have
read stories about tribes from the Plains, Southeast,
and Northwest regions of our country.

In Christ, Miss Golterman
Miss Wenninger: Gr. 3-4:
This week our class has been working hard on our
map skills. Students have been identifying oceans
and bodies of water around the world, as well as
the continents. Students started memorizing their
states and capitals as well. Third grade’s goal is to
identify all 50 states on the map, and fourth grade’s
goal is to identify all 50 capitals on the United States
map. Next Monday, ILS students will be welcoming
friends to spend a day with us at our school. We
plan to have chapel, cookie day, art, and other
learning activities to share with our friends to show
them the best of our school. We are all looking
forward to this day! Friday, the 25", the Science
Museum will be presenting an interactive learning
demonstration at ILS. A note went home this week
providing details about National Lutheran Schools
Week, January 28"---to February 1%. Book orders
are due on January 25™.

In His Strength, Miss Wenninger

Mrs. Scﬁarf’s News: Gr.5-8

In our second unit in religion, we are learning more
about the Holy Spirit and His work of bringing us to
faith. This work is done through the Means of
Grace: the Gospel in Word and sacraments (baptism
and the Lord’s Supper). God uses us sinful human
beings to do the important work of spreading His
Word. We are FINALLY almost done with the English
unit on verbs. It’s a long unit that seemed to go on
for two years—maybe because it started in 2018
and we are finishing it in 2019! © Next week we will
be using what we have learned in a writing unit. The
students always enjoy using their creative minds on
a project. We took a break from our 5/6" grade
literature book to watch The Secret of NIMH, a
movie based on the book we read, Mrs. Frisby and
the Rats of NIMH. The majority of the students
voted that they liked the book better than the
movie!
Relying on God’s Strength, Mrs. Scharf







